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Mister President, distinguished members of the Council, 

On behalf of the Peacebuilding Commission, I thank you for inviting me to brief the Security 

Council. 



The Peacebuilding Commission reiterates its commitment to supporting the Government of 

Colombia and its people in their efforts to build peace and share their unique experiences in 

peacebuilding in the Commission. 

I thank you. 


